From: John Weldon [mailto:jweldon@ripnet.com] 
Sent: September 28, 2006 5:34 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Enbridge Gas File EB-2006-0034
Dear MS. Walli
 

    I object to the delivery rate increase of 5%. Any increase should not exceed the cost of living, which I believe is running approx.2.5%.
 

    If Enbridge wants more money, they should look at how effecient they are. We see many projects around here and there is always a gathering of many vehicles and a couple of workers actually working and the remainder standing around looking nice.
 

    I am an Embridge customer and have seem the delivery rate increase almost every 6 months.
 

 Thank you
Yours Truly 

 

John Weldon
PO Box 72
Toledo ON  K0E 1Y0
 

E-mail: jweldon@ripnet.com
